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To receive this newsletter via emailé.. 
 

 

 
 

 
DIARY DATES  ï PLEASE SEE APP FOR MORE DETAILS  

Friday 9 March  9am Cross Country  starting with Yr 6 down     Kôs For Compassion 

2.20pm Whole School Assembly  Year 3 presenting ï all welcome  

Saturday 10 March  5pm Parish / School Mass  

Tuesday 13 March  7pm PRG Meeting  focus on Maths  

Wednesday 14 March  Closing date for ICAS 2018 (Yrs 3 to 6)   Click here  

Friday 16 March  12 noon  K, 1 & 2 Mass in Hall  

 (Back Up Cross Country  date )  

Tuesday 20 March  Year 4 Excursion  Click here   

Friday 23 March  12 noon Yrs 5 & 6 Mass following by Year 6 Reconciliation (in hall)  

2.20pm Whole School Assembly Kinder presenting   -   All welcome  

Sunday 25 March  Palm Sunday  
 

Forms:      Photo Permission     Computer Agreement (K - Yrs2)    Application for Exemption (10 days +)    

                   Computer Agreement (Yrs 3 ï 6)  
                   Medication   (This form must be completed by a medical practitioner if any medication is required at school)    

 
N.B. Pupil free day on Monday 30 th  April. Term 2 begins Tuesday 1 st  May 2018  

 

CATHOLIC LIFE AND MISSIONé 

God  so Loved the World  that He  Gaveé  
 

Thatôs a word  we  use  a lot  ï but  what  does  it  really  mean?  What  

are  we  really  saying  when  we  tell  someone  that  we  love  them?    

 

When  you  love  someone  ï truly  love  them  ï it  means  that  you  

care  so deeply  about  them  that  youôd do anything  for  them.  Love  

is a very  powerful  thing.  

 

This  weekôs Gospel  (John  3:14 -21 )  contains  what  might  be the  

most  famous  verse  in  the  entire  Bible.  You might  have  seen  its  

name  ï John  3:16  ï written  on  inspirational  quotes  or  other  signs.  

 

CONTACT US  

Phone:      4341 0884             Fax:   4344 5049  

Email:       sjbww@dbb.catholic.edu.au  

Website:    www.sjbwoywoy. dbb. org.au  

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/  

StJohnTheBaptistCatholicPrim arySchoolWoyWoy  

Parent Representative Group Email: sjbprg@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

Please check the Skoolbag App  for up to date event 

information.     Also visit  our website  

http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/index.cfm  

TERM 1   WEEK 6   

http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003458_abca.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003470_fcca.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/001566_aacc.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003022_fbcf.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/001567_aafd.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/002976_ddce.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/001565_afef.pdf
http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/031118-year-b.cfm
mailto:sjbww@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/index.cfm


The reason  itôs so famous  is that  it  sumarises  the  story  of  the  Gospels  in  only  one  sentence.  

 

And  John  3:16  is all  about  love  ï Godôs love  for  us.  It  tells  about  how  God sho wed  us his  love  

by  giving  us his  only  son.  Thatôs a lot  of  love!  

 

For  God  so  loved  the  worldé 

That  he  gave  his  only  Soné 

So  that  everyone  who  believes  in  himé 

May  no t  perish,  but  have  eternal  life  (Jn 3:16)  

 

Dear  God,  Thank  you for the love you show us each day. Amen. 

 
Years 5 & 6 celebrate mass  

 

What's coming up? 

Week  6  

Saturday  10 th  March :  Parish School Mass at SJB Parish ï 5:00pm . 
 

Week  7  

Friday 16 th  March :  Infants  Mass in Ha ll at 12:00pm followed.   
 
Healing in the Family    Click here  

 
 

Week  8  

Friday 23 rd  March :  Stage 3  Mass in Ha ll at 12:00pm followed by Year 6  Reconciliation .  
 

Week  10  

Friday 6 th  April :  Stage 2  Mass in Ha ll at 12:00pm followed by Year 4  Reconciliation .  
 

God Bless,  
Amanda Dillon  
Religious Education Coordinator   

 

Click here for Parish Bulletin  
 

Come join  us for Children's Liturgy of the Word  

9:15 am Mass St John the Baptist Parish, Woy Woy Peninsula  

For ages 5 - 12 years  

Operates most 2nd, 3rd 4th Sundays of the month excluding Christmas holidays.  

Further enquires contact Mrs Giunta @ school or Christine Fr ench 4342 4548  

http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003463_efcc.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003460_bffe.pdf
https://0u.b5z.net/i/u/16000099/f/sunday_2_2018.pdf


FROM THE PRINCIPALé. 
 

Big Arvo  
Our annual Big Arvo  family event was great fun! Thank you to all who could join us and for 
the helpers on the night. Well done to the PRG team who organized the event. The children 

certainly enjoyed the disco and rides, and parents enjoyed a catch up and meeting new 
families .  

 
Click here for photos  
 

Opening Mass  

On the same day as the Big Arvo we held our opening school mass where the student 

leadership team were inducted into their positions. Con gratulations to:  

School Captains  

Chelsea Barnes  Finnian Duncan   Christopher Rae     Lian Sequeira  

Sport Captains  

BLUE COLOUR HOUSE CAPTAINS:             Ellena Grey & Harry Burgess  

RED COLOUR HOUSE CAPTAINS:            Ella Swinford & Charlie Field  

YELLOW COLOUR HOUSE CAPTAINS:   Jade Summerhayes & Finn Caruana   

GREEN COLOUR HOUSE CAPTAINS:   Emily Rologas & Jack Blackman   

 

Click here for photos  
 

 

Mindfulness Sessions  

Each term we get a trained facilitator in to help the children learn and practice relaxation 

techniques. These techniques are to be used when children are in the ñblue, yellow or red 

zonesò to assist them to get back to the green zone.  Parents also enjoyed the parent 

session before school last Thursday.  

 

Maths Meeting  

The next event our PRG are hosting is a meeting next week, Tuesday 13 th  at 7pm, on Maths. 

Ms Kane, our AP and Mathôs coach, will explain the way we teach Maths and give you some 

ideas to hel p your child with Maths at home. Please come along.  

 

 

http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003466_fdeb.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003465_fcec.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003465_fcec.pdf


Swimming Champions   

Congratulations to our swimming champions below:  

Click here for photos  
 

 

SRC (Student Representative Councillors)  

Congratulations to our semester 1 SRC from each class.  

Kinder 
Gold  

Rosalie D  Kinder Blue  Libbie B  Kinder Red  James A  

Year 1 
Gold  

Taj S  Year 1 Blue  Indy L  Year 1 Red  Ella J  

Year 2 

Gold  

Zara G  Year 2 Blue  Khoa W  Year 2 Red  Jessica B  

Year 3 

Gold  

Chloe L  Year 3 Blue  Cybella M  Year 3 Red  Ava G  

Year 4 
Gold  

Sophie W  Year 4 Blue  Mia K  Year 4 Red  Nate S  

Year 5 
Gold  

Maddie D  Year 5 Blue  Liam C  Year 5 Red  Tyson F  

Year 6 

Gold  

Ellie W  Year 6 Blue  Marshall D    

 

 

Assembly Awards  

Congratulations to the children who received merit awards in Week 4.  

Click here for photos  

 

 

 

http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003467_fbdb.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003469_feed.pdf


Claim the Date  

Our annual Dinner Dance has been set for Saturday 19 th  May . This is an adult only event 

and you are welcome to invite people from outside our school community. There will be a 

buffet dinner, champagne on arrival and live music. Last year was heaps of fun so mark the 

date in your diary! Mote details to come soon.  

 

National Day Against Bullying  

Friday 16 th  March is National Day Against Bullying  and as such we will be spending the next 

two weeks covering thoroughly with the students what bullying is and how it affects people 

as well as how to be an ñUpstanderò rather than a bystander. At SJB we have zero tolerance 

for bullying. Please find the diocesan anti -bullying policy and our own school guidelines 

below. These are also available on our school website.  

Anti -bullying policy  

Anti -bullying school guidelines   

Let us show one another the face of God through our words and actions.  

Nicole Cumming  

FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPALé  
     

Coles Sports for Schools Program  

We are collecting vouchers for the Coles Sports for Schools program until June. Vouchers can also be 

placed in our box at local Coles shops.  Thank you.  

 

2 Gold enjoying  

ñBig Vegie Crunchò 

 

 

 

Year 6 versus Year 5   -  click here for photos  

http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003114_dfeb.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003462_eebc.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003468_fbdb.pdf


FROM THE FLOé 

Class Parents  

We are seeking 2018 Class Parents, for those of you who have already expressed your 

interest in the role please contact me to confirm your class.  

For everyone else who may be interested, please get in touch with me for more info. See the 

attached flyer for a summary of the role.  

melissa.evans1@dbb .catholic.edu.au   

Click here for information  

FROM THE  PRGé 

Easter Raffle  

 

 

The raffle flyer will be coming home next week.  

The PRG are collecting donations from Monday 19/03/2018.  

 If you would like to donate eggs, c hocolates, or Easter Bunnies or Easter themed goodies there will be a 

donation box in the office foyer or they can be sent in through your class teacher.  

Thanks to the generous donations from the school community the last raffle had over 65 prizes and 

lot s of happy kids.  

 

The draw will take place at morning assembly on Thursday 

29 th  March.   

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:melissa.evans1@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003464_eccb.pdf


LIBRARY CORNERé 

PRC -  Only new participants in 2018 need to return the permission slip. Teachers already have 

passwords for previous participants, and will receive passwords for the new participants by the end of 

this week. If you have questions about the PRC please donôt hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Free books in Family Room  

We know that kids read more when they are surrounded by  suitable reading 

materials at home, and when they see their parents and carers enjoy reading . 

 

Yet books are expensive, and itôs not always easy to do. For this reason we set up a collection of free 

childrenôs books (and adultôs books ï parents need books too!) in the Family Room. They are free to 

take and keep, or return when they are no longer needed ï you choose. The childrenôs books range 

from picture books, to chapter books, with information books as well.  Please feel free to take 

advantage of t his initiative to support a love of reading in your home. If you canôt come in, please get 

in touch with myself or Melissa, and we can send a package home.  

 

Reading Challenges  

 

Did you know that your child can do MANY reading challenges at school, not just  the PRC? We have a 

range of short challenges including the Series challenge (most kids love a series!) or the Author 

challenge, and 5 books is enough to complete them. Your child will receive a Merit Certificate at the 

Friday assemblies when they complete  one of these challenges, once they are signed by you. This will 

boost enthusiasm and reading confidence.  

Why not complete a challenge or two while completing the daily homework reading?  

 



 

 

Five Finger Test -  In Year 1, students are taught the five finge r test to choose suitable reading 

materials. It works like this: Open randomly to a full page of text. As the child reads, they pop up a 

thumb/finger every time they donôt know a word. 4-5 fingers up by the end means the book is too 

hard, and they must put  it back. Children are advised to only borrow if they pop up 2 fingers or less. 

Itôs especially useful when they first start to borrow chapter books.  

Happy reading!  

Ann Hall, Teacher Librarian  

 
CANTEEN é  
Open every day.  Orders can be made on Flexischools   click here     

                    Summer Canteen List    click here  
                    

 

Thank you to all our volunteers.  Your assistance is greatly appreciated.   If you 

find that you are available to help for an hour or two on any day, please call in, you 

will be warmly welcomed.  Michelle  

 
 

USEFUL INFORMATION FOR PARENTS  

For day to day events and details visit our Skoolbag App  

Please refer to the school website for more information:  www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au  

Or click on the links below:  

Our School  

Faith and Mission  

Learning and Teaching  

Student Wellbeing  

School Community  

News and Events  

Enrolments and Contacts  
 

 

https://www.flexischools.com.au/
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/_uploads/rsfil/003416_cdab.pdf
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/our-school/160/p/parent-information
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/faith-mission/102/p/our-mission--values---vision/
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/learning-teaching/103/p/key-learning-areas/
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/student-wellbeing/104/p/student-wellbeing/
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/school-community/105/p/our-school-community/
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/news-events/233/news
http://www.sjbwoywoy.dbb.org.au/enrolment-contacts/191/p/contacts/


 



 



  Colour  design  drawing painting 

   EXPRESSION THROUGH SERIOUS FUN  

6 week sessions/term. 

christina _parris7@bigpond.com            
   M: 0413 808 936 

*current Government approved practicing teacher 

           

COMMUNITY NOTICES é 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art classes for 6 to 14 years 


